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NASOG	launches	career	website	dedicated	to	obstetrics	and	gynaecology		
Obstetricians	and	gynaecologists,	and	staff	working	in	the	specialty,	now	have	access	to	a	dedicated	
online	career	centre	website	which	features	job	listings	and	a	range	of	resources	to	help	them	during	
their	careers.	

The	website	is	the	first	career	centre	website	specifically	dedicated	to	Australia’s	obstetricians	and	
gynaecologists,	and	those	working	within	obstetric	and	gynaecology	practices,	and	is	designed	to	
meet	the	needs	of	the	specialty.	

It	features	a	range	of	resources	and	tools	to	support	job	seekers	in	the	specialty.	The	resources	also	
are	ideal	for	trainees	and	new	graduate	fellows.			

Dr	Gary	Swift,	President	of	NASOG,	said	the	website	not	only	accommodates	specialists	looking	for	
opportunities,	but	also	is	an	invaluable	resource	for	trainees	looking	for	training	positions	and	those	
seeking	practice	partnership	opportunities.	

“Our	theme	of	the	site	is	Connecting	Talent	With	Opportunity,”	Dr	Swift	said.	

“As	a	professional	body,	it	is	part	of	our	value	proposition	to	connect	specialists	with	opportunity,	
but	also	to	provide	a	platform	that	can	assist	them	as	practice	owners	needing	support	staff.	The	site	
delivers	that,	and	is	an	important	part	of	NASOG’s	focus	on	providing	practical	benefits	for	members	
and	their	practices,”	Dr	Swift	said.	

“I	am	very	excited	that	NASOG	has	launched	this	career	centre	and	the	resources	accessible	through	
it	will	particularly	help	our	members,	their	staff	and	the	broader	specialty.		

“The	fact	that	this	is	a	first	for	the	country’s	obstetricians	and	gynaecologists	reflects	the	leadership	
and	innovation	that	NASOG	is	focussed	on	providing.	

“This	career	centre	is	a	benefit	to	all	those	interested	in	public	and	private	practice,	and	covers	all	
the	sub-specialties	within	obstetrics	and	gynaecology.		

“Regardless	of	whether	you	are	seeking	a	new	opportunity,	need	practice	staff,	or	have	roles	to	fill	in	
hospitals,	the	NASOG	career	centre	is	the	go	to	place.”	

Dr	Swift	said	an	added	feature	on	the	career	centre	homepage	was	a	link	to	NASOG’s	Find	a	
Specialist	tool,	which	helps	consumers	find	a	specialist	by	specialty	or	postcode.	

“The	find	a	specialist	tool	is	a	benefit	of	NASOG	membership,	and	we	are	pleased	to	have	another	
platform	to	provide	exposure	for	our	members,”	Dr	Swift	said.	

The	career	centre	can	be	accessed	via	www.nasog.org.au.		

	
		
For	all	Media	Inquiries,	please	contact	NASOG	CEO	Caroline	Khalil	on	0400	101	109.		
About	NASOG:		The	National	Association	of	Specialist	Obstetricians	and	Gynaecologists	(NASOG)	is	a	not-for-profit	professional	association	representing	
specialist	obstetricians	and	gynaecologists,	the	leading	providers	of	specialist	women’s	health	services.	Australia	is	recognised	as	one	of	the	safest	countries	in	
the	world	to	give	birth	or	to	be	born.	NASOG	strongly	endorses	our	collaborative,	proactive	model	of	obstetric	and	midwifery	care	for	all	women	giving	birth	in	
Australia.	The	safety	of	this	model	of	care	is	confirmed	by	research	from	Australia	and	around	the	world.	


